
Thanksgiving - the celebration of gratitude  

From Hydrangea Bleu Fine Flowers 

Thanksgiving Day commemorates the feast 
held   by the Pilgrim colonists and members of 
the Wampanoag people at Plymouth in 1621.  
On this day people express gratitude to God 
for His blessings and give thanks to dear ones 
for their love & support.  
Feasting with family is an integral & most 
delightful part of Thanksgiving Day 
celebrations.  

Happy Thanksgiving! 

To Order Call: 949-454-9041 

 

Delivery areas:  Mission Viejo Florist - Quality      

It's not too late to express your 
gratitude in flowers. Call or 
email us and we'll take care of 
the rest. Oh, and the delivery is 
on us for local orders. Best wishes 
for a happy & memorable 
Thanksgiving.   

Anne 



Delivery areas:  Mission Viejo Florist - Quality      

Designs Personal Service Florists In Mission Viejo! 

Serving Mission Viejo and the South Orange County 

area including Foothill Ranch, Rancho Santa        

Margarita, Laguna Hills, Laguna Niguel, Ladera 

Ranch, Lake Forest, Trabuco    Canyon, Coto De  

Caza, and Dove Canyon... www.hydrangeableu.com   

  

To remove your name from our mailing list, please click here. 
Questions or comments? E-mail us at anne@hydrangeableu.com  or 949-454-9041 

Floral & Gift Ideas as Fresh as our Flowers! 

If you know someone who would enjoy this information, 
please forward this e-mail to them. Thanks! 

www.hydrangeableu.com Facebook:    E-mail: anne@hydrangeableu.com 


